
 

 

 

 

Racking up Trailers and Load 
Numbers 

Samsara has a bit of a glitch where it 
racks up trailers and load numbers will 
back up on your logs. This is form and 
manner points that are easily avoided. 
To make sure you do not have 
multiples: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Delete whatever loads/trailers you do 
not actually have. If you have multiple 
drops or loads that is the only time, you 
want multiple trailer/loads on your logs. 

If you need help, please reach out to 
safety 

 

 



Spotlight Driver- Jeffrey Baker 

Jeffrey has been a local driver for GT for 
one year. He runs out of Mansfield, so 
we do not get to see him often but we 
can always 
depend on his to 
do a good job! 
The customer 
loves the service 
Jeff delivers daily. 
Jeff and his wife 
are both wonderful people to talk with as 
well! We are proud to have you as part 
of the GT Family! 

GT Highway Hero 

On 1/30, our driver Brian Stamm 
stepped up and showed kindness and 

bravery to another 
motorist. Traveling in 

slushy weather in the 
dark; a car lost control, 

spun out and then rolled. 
Brian helped get the driver 

ouf of the vehicle and let her stay in his 
truck while emergency vehicles arrived. 
In his 33 years of driving, he has never 
had something like that happen to him 
before. We are so proud of Brian for 
stopping and helping when many other 
vehicles kept going past the accident 
scene.  

 

 

 

 Kris b.- truck 613 

 Becky B.- Truck 613 

 Stephen k.- truck 

582 

 Brad w.- truck 616 

 

 

 

Don’t forget- IFTA stickers need to be 
on the truck before March 1st! Company 
trucks are in the shop and owner 
operators were mailed in December. If 
you need replacements, see safety. 

 

 

 


